TOWN OF SWAMPSCOTT MEMBERS

GINO CRESTA, DPW
S. PETER KANE, PLANNING
RONALD MENDES, PARKING

TRAFFIC STUDY ADVISORY COMMITTEE JAMES POTTS, FIRE

LT. THOMAS STEPHENS, POLICE

ELIHU THOMSON ADMINISTRATION BUILDING
22 MONUMENT AVENUE, SWAMPSCOTT, MA 01907

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the TRAFFIC STUDY ADVISORY COMMITTEE will be holding a public meeting at the following time and
location:

Date: TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 13, 2018

Location: SWAMPSCOTT TOWN HALL, SELECTMEN’S MEETING ROOM, 22 MONUMENT AVENUE
Begins at: 10:30 AM

AGENDA

1. Review and approve minutes from previous meeting(s).

2. Traffic & Parking Regulatory Requests — items to be reviewed by the Committee in order to provide a recommendation to
the Board of Selectmen.

a. No Left Turn/Right Turn Only (Buena Vista Street onto Burpee Road) — Request by DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS to
restrict turning traffic from Buena Vista Street onto Burpee Road to make right turns only due to limited visibility.

b. Intersection Review (Burpee Road at Essex Street) — Request by BOARD OF SELECTMEN to look at the intersection
of Burpee Road and Essex Street regarding the turning radius and traffic signal timing.

c. Convex Traffic Mirror (Hardy Road onto EImwood Road) — Request by ANONYMOUS (via SeeClickFix) to add a
convex traffic mirror to improve visibility for drivers exiting Hardy Road onto EImwood Road.

d. Stop Sign (Railroad Avenue at Pine Street) — Request by VICTOR and ALEJANDRA CREATINI to install a stop sign at
the end of Railroad Avenue for drivers turning left onto Pine Street.

e. Traffic Light Timing (Humphrey Street at Redington Street) — Request by DETECTIVE CHEEVER to look at the traffic
light timing as it relates to school drop-off time at the Hadley School and traffic impact on Redington Street.

f.  Guard Rail (87 Essex Street) — Request by PATRICK MCCARTHY to install a guard rail in front of the property due to
a recent accident where vehicle ended up on the property.

3. Any other business that may properly come before the Committee.

S. Peter Kane, Director of Community Development
Traffic Study Advisory Committee Chair



